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McV ALERT 
 
Puerto Rico and Dominican Republic Formalize Commercial Agreements 

On January 13, 2015, the Governments of the Commonwealth of Puerto Rico (“PR”) and 
Dominican Republic (“DR”), through Governor Alejandro García-Padilla and President Danilo 
Medina and their respective pertinent cabinet members, entered into several agreements regarding 
commercial, educational, environmental, disaster prevention and drug trafficking matters designed 
to foster closer and more productive relations between them. In the commercial area, the 
governments agreed to (i) relaunch the Bilateral Commission on Commerce and Investment and (ii) 
integrate the promotion and development of exports and investment.   

The Bilateral Commission, originally constituted in 2003, will mainly seek to promote the benefits of 
the CAFTA-DR Free Trade Agreement with a view to increase trade and commerce between PR 
and DR. For such purposes, a new Technical Subcommission on Commerce is created to gather 
and analyze information about the ongoing commerce between PR and DR, identify technical 
issues preventing it from growing and propose solutions to them, and seek and promote joint 
production opportunities, among other initiatives.  

The integration agreement, entered into by the Dominican Export and Investment Center (ascribed 
to the Office of the DR President) and the PR Commerce & Export Company, seeks to establish a 
strategic alliance to increase exports and attract investment to PR and DR by jointly offering their 
competitive advantages. To that end, the parties to this agreement will identify potential business 
opportunities, engage in joint promotion efforts, and advise and train entrepreneurs about trade 
opportunities, among other things. The parties also agreed to create the DR-PR Inter-institutional 
Export and Investment Promotion Commission to organize the efforts between them and implement 
the objectives of the agreement.  

If you have any questions or would like more information about this matter, please contact any of 
the attorneys listed below: 

 
Arturo J. García-Solá 787-250-5632 ajg@mcvpr.com 
Samuel T. Céspedes Jr. 787-250-2610 scs@mcvpr.com 
Francisco J. Pavía 787-250-5670 fjp@mcvpr.com 

Antonio Escudero Viera 787-250-5625 aev@mcvpr.com 

Rubén Méndez-Benabe 787-250-2621 rmbx@mcvpr.com 

 
 
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with 
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may, be formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdes LLC. 
 

https://196.32.158.152/clients/mcvalerts/2015_DDEC-Relanzamiento_Comisi%a2n_Bilteral_Comercial.pdf
https://196.32.158.152/clients/mcvalerts/2015-Acuerdo_CEI-RD_Puerto_Rico.pdf

